
Arizona State Board of Education 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 
STATE ENGLISH LANGUAGE ARTS (ELA) STANDARDS AND MATHEMATICS STANDARDS 

Pursuant to the State Board of Education’s policy on the adoption of English Language 
Arts (ELA) and Mathematics Standards, notice is hereby given to the general public that 
a hearing, open to the public, will be held as specified below. Copies of the standards are 
available at: https://k12standards.az.gov/. Persons with a disability may request a 
reasonable accommodation such as a sign language interpreter, by contacting the State 
Board office, (602) 542-5057. Requests should be made as early as possible to allow 
time to arrange the accommodation.   

DATED AND POSTED this 27th day of October, 2015 

Arizona State Board of Education 

By: _______________________________________________________ 
Christine M. Thompson 

Executive Director 

AGENDA 
STATE BOARD OF EDUCATION PUBLIC HEARING ON STATE ENGLISH LANGUAGE 

ARTS (ELA) STANDARDS AND MATHEMATICS STANDARDS 
Tuesday, November 10, 2015, 6:00pm 

Parker High School Library, 1600 S. Kofa Ave., Parker, 85344 

1. WELCOME
2. CALL TO THE PUBLIC - Opportunity to provide comments and

recommendations on the existing Arizona English language arts
(ELA) standards and Arizona mathematics standards.

https://k12standards.az.gov/

